
FLORIDA 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

October 26, 2020 

FILED 10/26/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 11512-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Matthew R. Bernier 
ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL 

Re: Duke Energy Florida, LLC's Response to Staff's SERC Data Request; 
Docket No. 20200193-PU 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

This letter is submitted on behalf of Duke Energy Florida, LLC ("DEF") in response to Staff's 
proposed rule changes to Rules 25-6.043, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.) and 25-22.0406, 
F.AC. DEF provides the following Response to Staff's Statement of Estimated Regulatory Costs 
(SERC) Data Request: 

1) What are the estimated incremental cost impacts to implement, and comply with, the 
proposed modifications to Rule 25-6.043, F .A.C. Please explain. 

• As drafted, DEF does not anticipate any incremental increase in costs to comply 
with the proposed ntle. 

2) What are the estimated incremental cost impacts to implement, and comply with, the 
proposed modifications to Rule 25-22.0406, F.A.C. Please explain. 

• As drafted, DEF does not anticipate any incremental increase in costs to comply 
with the proposed rule. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please feel free to call me at (850) 521-1428 should 
you have any questions concerning this filing. 

MRB/cmw 

Respectfully, 

Isl Matthew R. Bem;er 

Matthew R. Bernier 

106 East College Averue. Suite 800 • Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

Phone: 850.521.1428 • Fax: 727.820.5041 • Email: matthew.bemier@duke-energy.com 




